Cammeray Medical Practice Fees 2025

Dear Valued Patients,

This letter is to inform you about a necessary adjustment to our practice fees, effective
24" March 2025. We understand that changes to fees can be concerning, and we want
to be transparent about the reasons behind this decision.

Why are fees increasing?

Rising Costs:

Like all businesses, we face increasing costs, including staff wages, rent, medical
equipment, and utilities.

Ensuring Quality Care:

We are committed to maintaining the high standards of care our patients expect
and deserve, and these fee adjustments are crucial to ensuring the sustainability
of our practice.

Medicare Rebates and Government Freeze:
Medicare rebates have been frozen, and the costs of providing healthcare continue
to rise. While we appreciate the support of Medicare, the rebates do not fully cover
the cost of providing high-quality healthcare.

What to expect:

New Fee Schedule:

Please see the attached document for the new fee schedule, outlining the specific
changes to consultation fees.

Transparency:

We are committed to being transparent about our fees and will explain any
additional costs to you and obtain your consent prior to any treatment received.

Contact Us:
If you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please do not hesitate
to contact us on 9955 5255 or reception@cammeraymedicalpractice.com.au.

We appreciate your understanding as we work to provide you with the best possible
care.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Eve Tsironis
Practice Principal
Cammeray Medical Practice



